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update is scheduled to be brought forward for Council’s approval, now with UDI’s full support, on

September 24th. 
 
Thank you again for working with the County throughout this process.
 
 
Karolina Haggerty
Land Development Engineering

 
 

From: Mark Solikowski  
Sent: December-05-18 9:18 AM
To: Karolina Haggerty 
Cc: 

Subject: RE: Design & Construction Standards Updates - Transportation Sections (May 2017)
 
Hi Karolina,
 
We would like to thank the County for working with UDI and giving us the opportunity to be part of
the standards review process.  I believe the summary provided generally is in line with the
discussions we had related to review of the proposed revisions to the Transportation Standards with
the exception of one item.
 
During our final review the one item that we believe remains a concern moving forward relates to
the use of the low profile mountable curb in residential developments. The low profile (55mm)
mountable curb is very user friendly and was previously added to accommodate vehicles with lower
clearances. The lower profile was also incorporated to be in line with other standards within the
region and we don’t believe that a 100mm curb mountable curb will perform any differently than
the lower 55mm profile for the intended used. The purpose of the mountable curb is to allow
vehicles to leave the paved surface and cross the curb/walk. We don’t believe that the rest of the
region is being irresponsible, or any less safe by allowing the use of a lower profile mountable curb
height. We ask that he County reconsider their position on the use of the 55mm low profile
mountable curb and continue to allow it to be used throughout residential developments as part of
these standards.



If you would like to meet or discuss this topic further I can either be reached by email, or at 

. Thanks 

Mark Solikowski, SEC 

From: Karolina Haggerty 
Sent: Tuesday, November 
To: Mark Solikowski 
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Mark, 

Thank you for providing UDl's comments on proposed updates to Strathcona County's Design & 

Construction Standards. To summarize the number of meetings and discussions we had on 

proposed revisions, we have prepared the attached letter. The letter contains County's formal 

responses to UDl's comments, as well as further revisions resulting from our discussions. 

We request that UDI reviews the attached and provides their letter of support, qualified as/if 

required, by November 16, 2018. Please advise if more time is required. 

If you have any questions regarding the attached, or would like to schedule any additional 

discussions, please contact me at 

Regards, 

Karolina Haggerty 

Land Development Engineering 




